ON YOUR MARK...GET SET...GO!!!!mmn

The race has begun! Once again North Elementary
students and their families are asked to help our school
raise money for supplies, materials and special programs
for our students to enjoy! Because of your help, in the past
we have been able to purchase many items such as digital
cameras, recess/ playground equipment and

a laminating machine. We have even used Box Top money
to help fund field trips last spring! Now it is time to
continue with our contest!

You can help by clipping Box Tops for Education and then
sending them to school with your child. Each class will
submit their Box Tops and the top three contributing
classes are announced during the morning announcements
and an award is given as well. The grand total for each
class is calculated and a special prize is given to the top
three classes! This could be a popsicle party, a popcorn
party, or for the top class: a pizza party! So, thank you in
advance for your help and LET THE RACE BEGIN!




